
Dear SJF Families,

We cannot express our gratitude for the support of our school’s Fun Run Fundraiser
and the Men’s Club Fight Night! Thanks to your support and participation we raised
over $60,000 with the Fun Run! The Men’s Club Fight Night was incredibly successful
and thanks to the generosity of the Men’s Club and Dave Cahill, our school received a
check totaling $15,000! All of these funds will go directly to our school’s operating
budget and year long fundraising goals to further support our students and teachers
and maintain our competitive tuition rate. Fundraising is critical for the success of our
school and we recognize the sacrafice you make to send your child(ren) to St. John
Fisher. We honor your sacrifice and cannot express our appreciation for the vote of
confidence you have given all of us by continuing to choose St. John Fisher for your
family! THANK YOU!

This weekend is Confirmation. Please join me in praying for our wonderful, wise,
empathetic, inclusive and kind 8th grade students and all of the people in their lives
who have shaped them and guided them along their faith journey. Our students have
taken their preparation seriously and are ready to take this next step in their Catholic
Faith. We are just so proud of this 8th grade class!

Thank you for choosing St. John Fisher School and for entrusting your most precious
gifts to us each and every day. You belong here. 

In unity and hope,

 -Mrs. Maura Nash 
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Notes from Mrs. Nash 
Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

Holy Spirit,
make my heart open
to the Word of God,
make my heart open

to goodness,
make my heart open

to the beauty of God every day.
~Pope Francis



Important Announcements   
Parents and Guardians, please join us for Parent Teacher Conferences on February
15th to discuss your child’s iReady data, strengths and areas of improvement in
person with your child's homeroom teacher. Visit this link to reserve your spot
today! We love these opportunities to partner together in person in the very best
interest of your child(ren)!  
Please save the date for SJF's Family Night on Thursday, February 29th. We are all
in this together! Please see the flyer below for additional information.  
A friendly reminder regarding SJF’s Tardy Policy: 

All students arriving after 7:55 a.m. must enter through the main entrance with
an adult and report to the School Office. The adult must sign them in at that
time.
If a child enters school without an adult, a parent/guardian will be called to
return to school to sign-in the child.

February 25th SJF is once again hosting the Get Behind the Vest Pancake
Breakfast in Kane Hall in partnership with Alderman Matt O’Shea and the Chicago
Police Memorial Foundation. Please stay tuned for additional information and ways
you can help support the Chicago Police Department. 
Extended Day: Don't forget to sign-up your child here. If you have questions, please
reach out to Mrs. O'Grady, dogrady@sjfschool.us.
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St. Pat’s Party Update!  

SJF’s St. Patrick’s Day Party: March 9th @ 5 p.m. in the Conner T. Lowry Gym. 
Our St Pat’s Committee was able to extend all St Pat’s apparel orders until the end
of the day on Saturday, Feb 10th. Visit SJFStPats.givesmart.com to order and see
the flyer below for further details. 
As an additional bonus, we have decided that students can wear this year's St.
Patrick’s Day “Lucky to be a Falcon” apparel every Monday in March to celebrate
St. Patrick’s Day! 
P.S. March 9th Event and Raffle tickets available on the site as well. If 2,000 tickets
are sold the raffle grand prize will be $100,000.00, spread the word!

Thank you for the continued support and we look forward to
a wonderful event in March! 

https://ptcfast.com/schools/St_John_Fisher_School_1
https://ptcfast.com/schools/St_John_Fisher_School_1
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1AEcBQEXUnBNTUX5B4hKLdFpDAqX5XVhjFlPiW0u1dx4/edit#gid=666771681
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/IIaZC6PYXccZYev3GmTBmQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRnp4CdP0QfaHR0cDovL3NqZnN0cGF0cy5naXZlc21hcnQuY29tL1cHc2Nob29sbUIKZb0dTcZlPjOjV1ISbW5hc2hAc2pmc2Nob29sLnVzWAQAAAAB


Looking Ahead 

Saturday, February 10th 

Manna Hours @ The Convent 8:30-9:30 a.m. 

11. a.m. Confirmation 
4 p.m. Mass All are welcome! 

  Sunday, February 11th 8 a.m. & 11 a.m. Mass All are welcome!  

Monday, February 12th
ETC 3 - 4:30 p.m.

-Valentine’s Day Directed Drawing w/ Mrs. Garza
-SpringTraining w/ Mrs. Ade & Ms. Dunlavy 

Tuesday, February 13th  

*Homework Club w/ Mrs. Schiller, Mrs. Ade &  
 Ms. Dunlavy 3-3:45 p.m.

Falcons will celebrate Valentine’s Day today, can
bring in a wrapped treat & 

wear a touch of red! 

Wednesday, February 14th 

ETC 7 - 7:40 a.m.
-Morning Basketball w/ Mrs. Ade & Ms. Dunlavy

Ash Wednesday All School Mass - 1 p.m. 
All are welcome!  

*Homework Club w/ Mrs. Schiller, Mrs. Ade & 
 Ms. Dunlavy 3-3:45 p.m.

Manna Hours @ The Convent 6-7:00 p.m.

Thursday, February 15th   
Parent Teacher Conferences 

3:30 - 6:30 p.m. in Kane Hall
*Visit this link to sign-up today!  

Friday, February 16th
Monday, February 19th

No School today or Monday!
  Enjoy your weekend, Falcons!  
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Now more than ever is the best time to join our Falcon Family! Open enrollment has begun! 
Please invite your neighbors, family and friends to apply!  

https://ptcfast.com/schools/St_John_Fisher_School_1
https://ptcfast.com/schools/St_John_Fisher_School_1




whatever you 
imagine 
is real.

-Pablo Picasso 



Falcons make the 
best friends. 









https://e.givesmart.com/events/AhB/i/


Thank you for supporting 
St. John Fisher!  

https://www.sjfschool.net/assets/1/6/Manna_Flyer_Summer_2023_Fall_Updates.docx_-_Google_Docs.pdf








CaConfirmation: 2.10 ~ 11 a.m. 
Parent Teacher Conferences: 2.15 
All-Staff Professional Development – No School: 2.16 
President’s Day – No School: 2.19 
First Reconciliation: 2.27 & 2.28 
All-Staff Professional Development and Planning Day: 3.4 
Graduation Picture Make-up: 3.5 
All-Staff Religious Professional Development – No School:
3.27 
Spring Break: 3.28 – 4.7 *classes resume 4.8 
First Holy Communion: 5.4 ~ 1 p.m. 
May Crowning: 5.10 ~ 10:30 a.m., 11:30 a.m. All-School
Early Dismissal 
Memorial Day – No School: 5.27 
Last Day of School for 8th Grade: 5.31, 10:45 a.m. “Clap-
out” 
Graduation: 6.2 ~ 1 p.m. 
Last Day of School: 6.6 ~ 10:30 a.m. dismissal 

 
Embracing curious minds. Nurturing compassionate hearts. 

St. John Fisher Abbreviated Calendar 
*Below is a list of important dates for the 2023-2024 school year. 

 
*1:30 p.m. dismissals are scheduled for the last Wednesday of the
following months for faculty meetings, PLC work and council collaboration:
February 28th, March 20th, April 24th, May 29th. 

You belong here.



September Responsibility

October Respect

November Gratitude

December Kindness

January Integrity

February Friendship

March Perseverance

April Empathy

May Optimism

Social & Emotional Learning
At SJF we continue to build upon our SEL goals. Each month of the school year will have an all-

school focus on the trait of the month, helping students strengthen particular social skills
with different lessons and activities at the classroom level and as an entire school. We

encourage you to talk to your children about these traits at home for a consistent message
and focus. The trait of the month program is building upon this year’s behavior system and

school mantra:
Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Safe.
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Be Respectful, Responsible & Safe. 
Be a Falcon. 



Virtus Training and Compliance 
Religious Education 
Extended Day Program 
Manna Program 

Reporting Attendance 

Student Accommodation Plans 

E-mail attendance@sjfschool.us 

Assignments
Homework 
Class Activities 

Registration
Admissions 
MedicalForms 

Discipline 
Classroom & Academic Support
after contacting the teacher  
Behavior/Specific Incidents 

Schedules 
Calendar 
Arrival/Dismissal
Miscellaneous Questions  

Contact Classroom Teacher by email or note. 

Mrs. Kris Houston: khouston@sjfschool.us 

Contact the school office at 773-445-4737, or
Mrs. Linda Murray: lmurray@sjfschool.us 

 
Mrs. Delphine Maxwell: dmaxwell@sjfschool.us 

Assistant Principal, Mrs. Claire Larmon: clarmon@sjfschool.us 

Start by contacting the Classroom Teacher for 
an appointment. 
If further assistance is needed, contact SJF 
Assistant Principal, Mrs. Claire Larmon: clarmon@sjfschool.us 

 
Ms. Mary Schiavone (K-4): mschiavone@sjfschool.us 
Mrs. Karen Brogan (5-8): kbrogan@sjfschool.us 

Virtus, Mrs. Redmond: mredmond@sjfschool.net 
Religious Education, Dr. Chermak: echermak@sjfschool.us 
Extended Day, Mrs. O’Grady: dogrady@sjfschool.us 
Manna Team: sjfmanna@gmail.com 

2023-2024 St. John Fisher School Contacts 
If you have a question or concern about… 

Student Services

Powerschool 
Tuition & Fees 
Technology
Hot Lunch  

    (more information on the back page)

https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/
https://www.sjfschool.net/about-us/staff/


Public Relations 

Math Intervention 

Reading Intervention 

Band
School Board
Athletic Programs
Family School Association 
Women’s Club 
Holy Name Society 

Mrs. Megan Corley, mcorley@sjfschool.us 

 Ms. Mary Schiavone, mschiavone@sjfschool.us 

Ms. Molly Cummings, mcummings@sjfschool.us 

2023-2024 St. John Fisher School Contacts 
If you have a question or concern about… 

Contact SJF Principal, 
Mrs. Maura Nash: mnash@sjfschool.us 

Mr. Bill Gula: mr.gula@aol.com 
School Advisory Board: sjfsab@gmail.com 
Athletic Association: stjohnfishersports@gmail.com
FSA: sjffsa103@gmail.com 
Women’s Club: SJFWomensClub@gmail.com 
HNS: SJFHNS@gmail.com 

Parent Newsletter
Financial Aid Applications
School Procedures
Administrative Matters
Policy
Further assistance on any matter listed
above
Academic/Classroom support following
communication with Mrs. Larmon  


